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This week in Science, after learning about the different animal groups, including 
vertebrates and invertebrates, we spent some time in the woods searching for 
different invertebrates.  

 

In English, we have been developing our descriptive vocabulary and 
using similes and personification to describe a tsunami.  

In Maths, we have been comparing and ordering 4-digit numbers and 
beginning to round numbers to the nearest 10.  

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
In Maths this term we are focusing on 
place value, addition and subtraction 
methods and times tables. Next week 
we will be continuing to look at 
rounding numbers to the nearest 10, 
100 and 1000.  
 
In English, we will be writing news 
reports linked to the book ‘The Phone 
Booth in Mr Hirota’s Garden’. 
 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics – place value activities have 
been added. 
 
TTRS – we will be learning our 
remaining times tables this year and as 
the Multiplication Check will take place 
in the summer, regular practise is vitally 
important.  


